
 

 

 

 

Prayer news update: March  

 

Dear Friends, 

I love this time of year when I see bulbs that I planted are now flowering. It’s a season so full of hope 
as we start to leave behind the cold and dark of winter and look forward to the lighter evenings and 
warmer weather.  I struggle to imagine what it would be like to rely on growing food to feed your 
family.  Florence and her son Moses are doing just that and are enjoying eating what they grow! 

Meet Florence  

Florence started to work with Send a Cow last 
year and has already noticed a transformation in 
her family’s lives. Previously, Florence and her 
family often skipped meals as there was no 
money for food and they were not able to grow 
enough vegetables on their land. They would 
often experience six long months of hunger.  

Within a period of eight months, Florence has 
noticed a great change in her family. She has 
reported an improvement in nutrition; they often 
eat eight different kinds of food a day and they no 
longer skip meals. Instead of having to buy 
vegetables, they now save the money. The 
family’s income has increased and Florence is 

able to buy other food that they do not produce at home to ensure a balanced diet.  

Moses, Florence’s son, has chosen to stay at home and support his mother farming the land. It’s unusual 
to find a young man taking up this role as so many head to the cities to find employment. But Moses is 
enjoying this work and has ambitions for the future. He wants to breed both chickens and dairy cows.  

Beyond Send a Cow 

Next month, I’ll be able to tell you about some changes on the horizon for Send a Cow. I’m really 
excited about the next stage in our journey and I hope you will be too. Here’s a video for you to watch: 
This is the story of Send a Cow so far. Will you join us for the next chapter?  

“Learning new farming technologies has helped us 
greatly increase yields from our farm. Thanks to 
Send a Cow Kenya,” Florence. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=69mbsrMglU8


  

Please pray 

• Praise God for Florence and Moses, for their positive attitude and the transformation in their 
lives. Pray that this transformation would continue and that he would use Florence and Moses 
to be beacons of hope to others in their community and beyond.  

• Praise God for Beatrice and her team. Ask that he would keep them safe in their travels and 
bless them as they share their passion and knowledge with the families they work with.  

• Pray for the next stage of Send a Cow’s journey, pray that people will be excited to be part of 
this change both here in the UK and in our communities in rural Africa.    

  
Thank you and bless you for your continued support for our work in Migori. Please be encouraged that 
you are making a great difference and do get in touch with me if you have any questions: 
Ann.hatton@sendacow.org 

Best wishes, 

 

Ann Hatton 

Church Development Executive  

 

Thank you for sharing our passion to help some of the world’s poorest people. We hope you are happy 
to continue receiving news. To read more about how we value your privacy, 
visit www.sendacow.org/privacy. You can update your preferences at any time by calling us on 01225 
874222 or email us at info@sendacow.org 

 
Invitation to all Mission Partners! 
Please join us on Zoom on Wednesday 18th May at 6.30 pm 
We’ll hear from Beatrice, the project manager of Women of 
Migori. There will be an opportunity for you to ask her questions 
and there will also be a time of prayer for Beatrice, her team and 
for the families she works with. There will be more information 
about the event soon.  
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